
 Dear Club Secretaries, 

 Due to the current omicron situation within NZ, the Exec along with host 

 club Drifters have made the decision to cancel Junior Nationals 2022. 

 We have not made this decision lightly. We appreciate all the effort 

 dancers, coaches, clubs and others have put in, but we feel it is our 

 responsibility to protect our dancers, their families and all those who 

 would attend Nationals. 

 Stay safe and take care of each other. 

 Kind Regards, 

 Karen Birch 

 NZARRA President 


